Mr Matthew McDonagh

14 Greenfort Close

Clondalkin  

Dublin 22








12th November 2013

Dear Mattie,

I write on behalf of the Clondalkin Area Committee Members who at their October Monthly meeting expressly asked that I write to you to thank you and give recognition to your dedicated service to the Clondalkin Electoral Area over the past four and a half years.

On a meeting administration level I would also like to extend my appreciation and that of all the Clondalkin Area Meeting administration staff for your courtesy and assistance to us in ensuring the smooth running of the Area Committee Meetings.   It was our pleasure to work with you.

Finally on behalf of the Clondalkin Members and Meeting Administration staff I wish you and your family the very best for the future. 

Yours sincerely,

_____________________
Edel Colgan

Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting Administration

